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Action Points 
 

Health Professions Council meeting 20 February 2008 
 
 

 Action point (and location in 
minutes) 

For the 
attention of  

Action by 
(date) 

Outcome 

1. HPC’s Constitution Order 
 
The Council noted the 
importance of having an 
appropriate number of 
applicants from minority and 
home country groups on the 
Council…The Council agreed 
that the Executive should 
contact the four country 
governments regarding the 
recruitment campaign. 
 
(20 February 2008 Council 
meeting – public minute 5.5) 
 
 

MJS/NO’S ongoing  

2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Draft HPC Response to 
Department of Health 
consultation on Health care 
and Associated Professions 
(Miscellaneous Amendments) 
No 2 Order 2008 
 
The Council agreed a number of 
amendments to the consultation 
response. 
 
(20 February 2008 Council 
meeting – public minute 7.5 & 
7.6) 
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